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�x For additional coping strategies, please see Resilience strategies.  
 
As always, our schools are available to help. If you require assistance outside of the above resources, 
please do not hesitate to contact your child’s school.  

As we are in the month of October, dedicated to the Blessed Virgin Mary, we turn to her and ask for her 
intercession in seeking peace and pray: 

Remember, O most gracious Virgin 


